
Dear Colleague,

Thank you for choosing to attend this event.

This mail is to inform you of the programme and format for the day.  

Date: 
3rd July 2015 (Friday)

Venue: 
Education Centre, Department 17, Second Floor, Christie Hospital, Manchester 

Address: 
The Christie NHS Foundation Trust, Wilmslow Road, Manchester, M20 4BX. United Kingdom 

Telephone number of hospital: 
0161 446 3000

Directions:   
Please click on this link to view the hospital in Google maps -
https://www.google.co.uk/maps/place/Manchester/@53.4299386,-
2.2297864,17z/data=!4m2!3m1!1s0x487bb24164e10297:0x2e94eddf6b3ff7aa

Please click on this link if you are travelling by car:
http://www.christie.nhs.uk/the-foundation-trust/visiting-the-christie/arriving-by-car.aspx

Please click on this link if you are taking public transport:
http://www.christie.nhs.uk/the-foundation-trust/visiting-the-christie/public-transport.aspx

Cost of taxi from Manchester Piccadilly train station to Christie Hospital: £10 - £12 (duration about 20 minutes)
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Parking: 
‘Pay and display’ car parks are available in the hospital premises. There are drop-off points at the Oak Road and 
Wilmslow Road entrances.

Suggested Car Parks:

Car park C (multi-storey) on Palatine Road and Car park D on Wilmslow Road are for visitors. Accessible parking (Blue 
Badge) is available. 

Car parking procedure and charges:
• As you enter the car park, take a ticket at the barrier and park.
• Before you return to your vehicle when you are leaving, insert the ticket and money in to the Pay Station.
• There is a Pay Station for use only in carpark C (multi-storey) located on the ground floor by the pedestrian exit.  
   Coins are accepted but not notes or cards.
• There is a Pay Station inside car park D. There is another Pay Station for car park D onlyinside Oak Road main  
   reception. Coins and notes are accepted but not cards.
• The Pay Stations give change and receipts.
• Charges are displayed at the Pay Stations.
• Charges: first 30 minutes are free; then it is £1.50 per day.
• There is a cash machine in the Oak Road main reception.
• On returning to your vehicle, please insert your validated ticket at the barrier to exit the car park.
• Please note: parking on local roads is restricted.

Please click on this link for further detailed information.
http://www.christie.nhs.uk/about-the-christie/visiting-the-christie/travel-and-car-parking.aspx

Start of registrations: 
0900 hrs

Start of event: 
0930 hrs prompt

End of event: 
1700 hrs

Event format/content: 
On 11 February 2015, Sir Robert Francis QC published his final report following the Freedom to Speak Up review 
which looked at the raising concerns culture in the NHS. The report makes a number of key recommendations under 
five overarching themes with actions for NHS organisations and professional and system regulators to help foster a 
culture of safety and learning in which all staff feel safe to raise a concern.  This event will take stock of the issues and 
explore how to organise a system for protecting patients and supporting clinicians. This will be delivered using a series 
of interactive lectures, talks and panel discussions. 

Programme:  
Can be found in this link:
http://doctorsacademy.org/Course/BapioSymposium/PGM.pdf
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Breaks: 
There will be a 45-min lunch break in the afternoon and is a 15-minute refreshment break in the afternoon. Hot lunch 
will be provided.

Dress code: 
You can wear whatever you wish (formal, casual etc). As such, there is no dress code. 

What you need to bring with you:
1. A copy of the email you have received from us regarding your confirmation of place (with your name). Please note  
   that you will not be allowed to attend the course without this information.

2.  Your Hospital/employer identification badge.

We look forward to seeing you at the event.

Please do not hesitate to contact us on info@doctorsacademy.org.uk  if you have a query in the interim.
  

Best wishes,

Management and Organisation Team 
Educational Directorate
Doctors Academy
www.doctorsacademy.org
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